
 

 

Mainstreet Community Services Association Inc. (MCSA, Inc.) 

Board of Directors Meeting 

January 20, 2015 

7:30 PM 

 

 

The Board of Directors meeting was canceled for January 2015.  

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 17, 2015, at 6:00pm. 

 

 

 

Transcribed by Nadine Rivers-Johnson 

Submitted to Deidre Shannon, Secretary 

MCSA, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


